Parents & Coaches,

Our Fall session is just about coming to an end this weekend. As an ongoing process, ASLA is working diligently to improve our player’s soccer skills to create a better generation of soccer player down the road. Some of our players will be trying out for travel soccer in the future. We have already seen major improvements in our travel soccer players and how they compete in the regional tournaments. To continue improving our soccer program, ASLA has decided to introduce a weekly Winter Footskill program starting in November through February. Over the past years, those that were involved in the winter indoor programs had a much higher success rate than those who didn’t. 

In the past, the winter programs were something organized by coaches on their own. So, not everyone had the opportunity to participate or was invited to participate. ASLA is eager to provide every player the opportunity to participate and help them improve their soccer skills. 
The winter program is geared for both players and coaches. All REC coaches are welcome to participate in helping out with the footskill training. The program is offered free of charge but spaces are limited due to the gym capacity. The footskill session will take place at Avon East and Heritage South gyms.

Here is the preliminary schedule for the footskill training.

	
	Avon East Gym
	Avon East Gym
	Heritage South Gym

	
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	5:30 pm – 6:30 pm
	U6-All
	U8-Boys
	U7-Boys

	6:30 pm – 7:30 pm
	
	U8-Girls
	U7-Girls


The U6 training will be conducted by John Vrablic (Coaches Development Manager). The U7 & U8 trainings will be conducted by Chris Dore (Player Development Manager & HS Boys Varsity Coach). 
Indoor soccer balls will be provided for the players during the training. Players are required to wear sneakers, tennis shoes or indoor soccer shoes. Since we are using the gyms, players are required to wear shoes that leave no mark on the floor. No cleats are allowed in the gym. Shin guard must be worn during the training sessions along with proper soccer attire. Since this winter footskill is based on FIFA authorized FUTSAL program, a special indoor FUTSAL soccer balls will be used during the footskill sessions. We highly recommend that parents do not purchase the regular indoor soccer balls.
If you have any additional question, please contact any one of the individual listed below.

	John Vrablic
	jvrablic@tips4reps.com
	440.937.4242
	ASLA Coaching Development Manager

	Chris Dore
	cdore09@hotmail.com
	440.320.2390
	ASLA Player Development Manager & HS Boys Varsity Coach

	Tony Barzacchini
	tony@barzacchini.com
	440.934.9338
	ASLA VP

	Geeva Nanda
	geeva@hotmail.com
	440.725.4308
	REC League Dir

	Mike Grudzien
	grooge@roadrunner.com
	440.258.9905
	TRAVEL League Dir


If you son or daughter is interested in participating, please contact John Vrablic at jvrablic@tips4reps.com soon to secure a spot. Again, due to the gym capacity, spaces are limited and it is on first come first serve basis. The success of this program is dependent on players participation and we hope coaches and parents will make use of this opportunity to make an impact in our soccer development. Our first session will be held on November 1st, 2007. 
Thank you.
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